


 
 

         
 

 

 

 File: 2122-911-3 

          March 14, 2018 

 
TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE PSAC – PARKS CANADA BARGAINING UNIT 
 

RE: TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

 
 

On February 16, 2018, after three and-a-half years of negotiations, our Parks bargaining 
team finally reached a tentative agreement with The Agency. Our bargaining team 

unanimously recommends ratification of our new agreement. 
 
If ratified, the settlement will improve our members’ working conditions in several ways. 

These improvements are the product of the hard work and dedication of both our team and 
the membership over the course of this round of bargaining. 
 

 
HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

 
Economic Increases 

 

The tentative agreement contains improvements to monetary compensation for members. 
This includes general wage increases, improvements to or introduction of allowances for 

certain occupations that mirror those obtained in Core Public Administration, and the folding 
in of others into the rates of pay (outlined below). 

 
The total compensation for all Parks group members’ amounts to a minimum increase of 
five percent (5%) over the four years of the collective agreement, plus extra increases for 

specific occupations as outlined below. 
 

 Effective August 5, 2014: 1.25% 

 Effective August 5, 2015: 1.25% 

 Effective August 5, 2016: 1.25% 

 Effective August 5, 2017: 1.25% 

 














































































































































































































































